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Dear parents and carers, 

 

Key Dates 

Please see key dates attached. Other dates will be added over the year, such as those which 

are yet to be confirmed (including school photographs, educational visits and Year 6 

Transition Days) and other opportunities which arise over the year.  

 

Football Training Sessions on Wednesdays 

A reminder of the letter which went out in the summer from Miss Young: 

From September, we will be holding football training sessions with the help of Mr Cook on 

Wednesdays after school. 

Our training sessions are offered to children who are interested in football from years 4, 5 

and 6. 

The sessions will begin on Wednesday 10th September and will run from 3.20 – 4.30pm, up 

until Wednesday 15th October. 

The training sessions will take place on the school field, so children should bring appropriate 

clothing as sessions will still go ahead if forecast shows rain, unless torrential. Parents will be 

notified if sessions are going to be cancelled. 

Please note: training will be a closed session; parents are unable to attend. 

 

Friday 26th September- INSET Day 

Our first INSET Day this year is Friday 26th September. School will be closed to all children on 

this day and open again on Monday 29th September.  



Year 3 Nature Hunt 

In RE, as part of their Christianity topic, year 3 have been learning that Christians believe 
God made the world and everything in it. They explored the school grounds to find things in 
nature that made them say, 'Wow!' They found flowers, mini beasts, fungi, grasses and 
birds. They even spotted a squirrel! 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Special Mentions! 

Year group Names 

Year 1 Tate Ganley and Ricky McBryde 

Year 2 Dylan Statham and Ella McBryde 

Year 3 Josh Norman and Kit James 

Year 4 Penny Smith and George McKenna 

Year 5 Zoe Kirton and Frankie Terris 

Year 6 Freddie Armstrong and Olly Diamond 

 

Head Teachers Awards 

This week’s Head Teacher awards go to Logan Ross for brilliant independent working and 

great writing, and to James Bentham for being resilient! 

Well done, Logan and James! 

 

Lunchtime Awards 

             This week’s lunchtime awards go to Della-Rowe Hagan for being helpful and Cassie 

Gill for having excellent manners and being super smart! 

Well done Della and Cassie! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Have a good weekend everyone!  

Miss Parrish 

Headteacher 

 

 


